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Thao Phuong Tuong

From: Betsy A. Barrientos
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 1:03 PM
To: Thao Phuong Tuong
Subject: FW: Request for a meeting at Davos | VEON & World Bank

For information 
 
 

From: Betsy A. Barrientos  
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 10:58 AM 
To: 'Dave Valkenburg' <Dave.Valkenburg@veon.com> 
Cc: Galia Mintcheva <gmintcheva@worldbank.org> 
Subject: RE: Request for a meeting at Davos | VEON & World Bank 
 
Apologies for the confusion – an error on my part. 
 
Yes, I can confirm January 24 from 7:30-8:00 pm at the Grischa Hotel.   
 
Please note Mrs. Georgieva will be accompanied by Mr. Samir Suleymanov, Head of Strategic Initiatives, and he will 
be able to coordinate any changes while in Davos.  He can be reached at: +1-202-413-1788.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Betsy 
 
Betsy A. Barrientos 
Office of the Chief Executive Officer 
 

T +1-202-458-8599 

M +1-202-812-2390 

E bbarrientos@worldbank.org 

 

betsy_wbg  

 

 

 
 

From: Dave Valkenburg [mailto:Dave.Valkenburg@veon.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 10:53 AM 
To: Betsy A. Barrientos <bbarrientos@worldbank.org> 
Cc: Galia Mintcheva <gmintcheva@worldbank.org> 
Subject: RE: Request for a meeting at Davos | VEON & World Bank 
 
Hi Betsy, 
 
Thanks for your email and great to hear to hear from you. 
 
I’m just a tiny bit confused by your email as you mention January 25th while the dinner on Wednesday January 24th as 
from 8PM CET.  
 
Could you please confirm that a meeting is possible on Wednesday January 24th from 19.30-20.00CET?  
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The meeting will take place at the event venue that is privatized for VEON. The area split-up. The welcome drinks will 
be in the front and in the back will be the dinner. We would like to propose that the meeting will take place in the 
dinner part where Mr. Georgieva, besides the meeting with Ms. Burns, can also have a final briefing about the 
dinner.  
 
Furthermore, could you please advise who will the point of contact on the ground in Davos for Ms. Georgieva? From 
VEON’s side this will be me (+31651275736 or dave.valkenburg@veon.com) and in case you can’t reach me, please 
contact us via davos@veon.com and one of my colleagues will get back to you a.s.a.p.   
 
Looking forward to hearing from you. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Dave Valkenburg  
  

  

PA to the Group Chief Corporate & Public Affairs Officer  
  

  

+31 651 275 736 
Dave.Valkenburg@veon.com  
  

  

Claude Debussylaan 88, 1082MD 
Amsterdam, the Netherlands  
 

 
From: Betsy A. Barrientos [mailto:bbarrientos@worldbank.org]  
Sent: 17 January 2018 15:56 
To: Dave Valkenburg <Dave.Valkenburg@veon.com> 
Cc: Galia Mintcheva <gmintcheva@worldbank.org> 
Subject: RE: Request for a meeting at Davos | VEON & World Bank 
 
Dear Dave,  
 
Many thanks for your patience. We can confirm a meeting prior to the dinner on January 25, at 8:00 pm.  Will there 
be a place where they can talk at the Scharzalp Hotel?  Kindly advise. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Betsy 
 
Betsy A. Barrientos 
Office of the Chief Executive Officer 
 

T +1-202-458-8599 

M +1-202-812-2390 

E bbarrientos@worldbank.org 

 

betsy_wbg  

 

 

 
 

From: Dave Valkenburg [mailto:Dave.Valkenburg@veon.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 4:11 AM 
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To: Galia Mintcheva <gmintcheva@worldbank.org> 
Cc: Betsy A. Barrientos <bbarrientos@worldbank.org> 
Subject: RE: Request for a meeting at Davos | VEON & World Bank 
 
Dear Galia & Betsy, 
 
With reference to our below email, could you please advise is any other slot that before the dinner has came 
available? As we want the keep the schedules free before the dinner in order for the delegation to prepare 
themselves for the dinner it would not have our preference.  
 
Having said this, if this is indeed the only availability of Mr. Georgieva than we would be obliged to have it before the 
dinner. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you and thank you for taking the above in consideration. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Dave Valkenburg  
  

  

PA to the Group Chief Corporate & Public Affairs Officer  
  

  

+31 651 275 736 
Dave.Valkenburg@veon.com  
  

  

Claude Debussylaan 88, 1082MD 
Amsterdam, the Netherlands  
 

 
From: Galia Mintcheva [mailto:gmintcheva@worldbank.org]  
Sent: 12 January 2018 20:12 
To: Dave Valkenburg <Dave.Valkenburg@veon.com> 
Cc: Betsy A. Barrientos <bbarrientos@worldbank.org> 
Subject: RE: Request for a meeting at Davos | VEON & World Bank 
 
Dear Dave, 
 
I acknowledge the request and copy Betsy to indicate available slots in her agenda. 
As our schedule is mega booked I would propose a talk before the dinner. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Galia 
 

From: Dave Valkenburg [mailto:Dave.Valkenburg@veon.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 12:24 PM 
To: Galia Mintcheva <gmintcheva@worldbank.org> 
Subject: Request for a meeting at Davos | VEON & World Bank 
 
Dear Galia, 
 
Hope this email finds you well.  
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Please be kindly informed that on behalf of Mark we would like to set-up a meeting between Ms. Georgieva and Mr. 
Ursula Burns (Chairman of VEON) & Mr. Jean-Yves Charlier (CEO of VEON) at Davos.  
 
Could you please be so kind to inform me if Ms. Georgieva’s schedule allows her to meet with Ms. Burns and Mr. 
Charlier? Please be informed that Ms. Burns will be in Davos from 24-25 January.  
 
Looking forward to hearing from you and thank you in advance for your kind help.  
 
With kind regards and wishing you a lovely weekend, 
 
Dave Valkenburg  
  

  

PA to the Group Chief Corporate & Public Affairs Officer  
  

  

+31 651 275 736 
Dave.Valkenburg@veon.com  
  

  

Claude Debussylaan 88, 1082MD 
Amsterdam, the Netherlands  
 

 


